
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

Introduction of New Community Recreation Adviser

Lesley Symington, Senior Recreation Adviser, introduced Maria Moran who has
recently taken up the position of Community Recreation Adviser for the
Shirley/Papanui area.  Maria outlined her previous work with the Foundation for
the Blind in Christchurch, as well as her experience in Auckland and the United
States of America, where she worked in the area of adapted physical education for
disabled children.  In welcoming Maria to the meeting, the Chairperson expressed
the wish that members work with her to achieve the best results for recreation in
the area.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


